
November 3, 2015 

Tuesday, November 3, 2015 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 

a.m. with Supervisors Carpenter and Stevenson present and accounted for; Chairman Carpenter presiding. 

Building and Grounds Director, Adam Sparks, presented the Board with quotes for new tile flooring 

for Dispatch at the Jasper County Law Enforcement Center.  They are as follows: 

  Dennis Elliott Installations  $5,077.00 

  The Floor Store   $4,672.60 

  Phillips’ Floors   $5,605.63 

Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to accept the quote from The Floor Store in the amount 

of $4,672.60 for new tile flooring for Dispatch at the Jasper County Law Enforcement Center. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER 

 Sheriff John Halferty asked the Board to approve an agreement between Iowa Alcoholic Beverages 

Division (ABD) and Jasper County Sheriff.  This allows the Department to perform compliance checks of 

each tobacco, alternative nicotine and vapor product permit holder within Jasper County.  The County will 

receive $50 per reported compliance check. 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to approve the agreement between Iowa Alcoholic 

Beverages Division (ABD) and Jasper County Sheriff. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for October 

27, 2015. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

There was no new information pertaining to the Jasper County Care Facility demolition. 

Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to appoint the following: 

 Jerry Nelson – Veteran Affairs Board 

 Herb Scott – Zoning Board of Adjustment, replacing William Zylstra 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to adjourn the Tuesday, November 3, 2015 meeting of 

the Jasper County Board of Supervisors. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON 

 

________________________________________  _____________________________________ 
    Melissa Hartgers, Deputy Auditor      Denny Carpenter, Chairman 
 


